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I N  T H I S  I S S U E
In the News

On Friday, January 21, 2022, all students received progress
reports for all subjects.  Take this opportunity to seat
down with your child, review their academic performance
and make goals for the rest of the 2nd marking period. 

Also happening this past week all students took a MAPP
assessment in ELA and Math. MAP Growth from NWEA®
is a computer adaptive assessment—meaning that the
difficulty of questions adjusts throughout the assessment
based on the student’s responses.
MAP Growth assessments provide a scaled score referred
to as the RIT score, which is a measurement that
quantifies a student's academic performance. The RIT
score allows educators to initially identify students’
achievement in a given subject area. Since the RIT scale is
grade-independent, educators can track a student's
growth over time.
Based on a student’s RIT score, MAP Growth assessments
provide suggested areas of strength and focus that
address New York State Learning Standards so that
educators can personalize their instructional planning for
students in their classrooms.
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